
 

 

 

August 25, 2021 
 
 
 
Warden Danny Muise 
Municipality of the District of Argyle 
27 Courthouse Road  
Tusket, NS 
B0W 3M0 
 
Dear Warden Muise 
 
RE Expression of Interest Accessible Housing Discussion Group 
 
The Digby Town Council has discussed the issue of accessible housing in Digby and Southwest Nova Scotia. 
On behalf of Council I am writing to see if there would any interest from any of the Municipal units in 
Yarmouth and Digby Counties to form a SW Municipalities discussion group on Affordable Housing? The 
thought is to have a zoom meeting between Southwest Municipal groups on a quarterly basis to 
coordinate our affordable housing initiatives and use our combined voice to move our combined agenda 
forward.  

Looking forward to your Response.  

Yours truly;  

 

 

Ben Cleveland  
Mayor  
Town of Digby 
 


